After Harvey postponement, Lee College
Foundation ready to host 32nd annual
gala

BAYTOWN, TX — After postponing its annual gala in the wake of Hurricane Harvey
and making a generous donation to the Lee College Hurricane Harvey Relief Fund to
help hundreds of students recover from the storm, the Lee College Foundation is finally
ready to host its premiere event that raises much-needed funds for scholarships and
other forms of student support.

The 32nd annual Lee College Foundation Gala will be held this Friday, Nov. 10,

at Sylvan Beach Pavilion. The gala is highly anticipated each year by Lee College
supporters and individual and corporate donors throughout the community, who provide
critical financial help to students pursuing a college education while enjoying an evening
of dinner and entertainment.

“Many of our students get started on their education but run into financial obstacles
that take them off course,” said Pam Warford, executive director of Foundation and
Resource Development. “Donations to the foundation enable them to persist in their
classes until they earn their degree or certificate. It's really about persistence.”

With nearly 400 guests in attendance and $175,000 raised, the 31st annual Foundation
Gala held last year was an overwhelming success. Despite the difficulties experienced

by those hit hardest by Harvey, the Foundation Board of Directors is hopeful this year's
gala will again be one for the record books.

“Our foundation, from the generous support of our gala, creates opportunities for
students who may not otherwise have them,” said Jennifer Marcontell, the newly elected
chairwoman of the board.

Under the board’s leadership, the foundation awarded more than $470,000 in the
2016-17 academic year to full-time and part-time students, high school students earning
college credit in dual-enrollment classes, offenders in the Lee College Huntsville

Center correctional education program, and students taking non-credit classes through
the Center for Workforce and Community Development. In addition, the foundation
maintains a Student Success Fund to help students facing extraordinary circumstances
pay for college-related expenses.

“We expect some effects from the recent storm setback, but we know that our patrons
look forward to this event each year and will continue to support our efforts as they can,”
Marcontell said. “We all benefit when our students succeed.”



